
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, May 16, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Meatball Sub  
 Hot Dog with Potato Rounds    
 
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays today        
 

 
1. A lot of reading is happening around here. We have 23 Million word readers with 

several students very close to reaching that goal. Be sure to enter your reading in to 
STUDENTREADING.net as you finish your books. The top 50 readers, based on the 
number of words read will be announced and rewarded at the end of year awards 
assemblies. Happy Reading! 

 

2. Calling all seventh grade advisories! We will be collecting items to help a group called 
Care for Real who provide clothing and personal care items for local refugees and other 
local people in need. 
 
There is a box in your advisory where you can place items that are on the handouts that 
were passed out last Friday. The collection will end Friday May 24th and the advisory 
with the MOST collected items will win a popsicle party! Please donate as much as you 
can to help Chicago Refugees. See Rayna, Caitlin, or Sarah if you have any questions - or 
see your 7th grade advisor for an extra list of items to donate! 
 

3. Robert Louis Stevenson once wrote, ““Don't judge each day by the harvest you reap but 
by the seeds that you plant.” The Green Team will be meeting after school today, 
Tuesday, and Thursday to continue planting seeds throughout our garden. Join us to 
take part in the most important step towards appreciating food and flowers...the 
planting. We’ll be sowing pumpkins, herbs, sunflowers, tomatoes and more. All 
meetings will be till 4pm. See Mr. Eigel, Ms. Kowynia, or Mr. Driscoll for details.  

 
4. Attention adventurers!!!   Gurrie's RPG Club will meet after school Friday in the culinary 

arts room until 4 p.m.   Please remember to bring your character sheets and 
chromebooks.  See Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information!  See everyone 
Friday! 

 

5. Girls softball will have their pizza party/ uniform turn-in today! We will meet in the 
cafeteria till 4pm.  
 
 
 

 


